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Non-Attendance/Cancellation Charging Policy
This policy applies to multi-agency training organised by, and on behalf of, The Bradford Partnership – Working Together to Safeguard Children (TBP) and Bradford Safeguarding Adults Board (BSAB)
Training can include course and learning and development events

Under the TBP and BSAB training charging policy there will be charges for non-attendance at training. The reason for this is that the demand for places on training courses is high and we want to make sure every place booked is a place used. We also incur costs in order to provide courses and need to be assured that we are spending our budget wisely.

A cancellation charge will be applied for all places unless:

· Notice of the need to cancel the place has been received by the Training Administrator by email – safeguardingtraining@bradford.gov.uk at least 5 working days prior to the training taking place for half day and 1 day courses, or at least 10 working days prior for 2 day courses. This allows the administrator to give the opportunity to other learners to attend the session who are on the waiting list. 
· You/your agency have identified a suitable substitute to attend in your place.

An appeal for exceptional circumstances, such as sudden sickness and unforeseen difficulties will be considered by the Safeguarding Partnership Business Unit Manager, on behalf of TBP and BSAB. Appeals should be submitted by email to safeguardingtraining@bradford.gov.uk  
Subject to the conditions outlined above, ALL agencies will be charged for cancellation/non-attendance on TBP and BSAB multi-agency training courses.

Charges for non-attendance
The charge is:
· £50.00 for half day/one day courses /events 
· £100 for two day courses 
The training course application form requests invoicing details which will be used when a charge is incurred. For council staff, the charge is taken out of the team financial code listed for the attendee on the system.
All applicants need to have discussed any training booking with their line manager and the potential financial implications that will be incurred for non-attendance.
TBP and BSAB would not want any organisation to be deterred from attending any Safeguarding training on the grounds of cost. Should this charging policy cause any difficulties for your organisation, or employer please contact safeguardingtraining@bradford.gov.uk
